TOWN OF HOWARD PLANNING BOARD MINUTES
Wednesday, October 18, 2023

Planning board members present: Andrew Burdin, Jim Fodge, Barry Kidder, Robin Phenes,
Shane Slayton

Excused: Brad Laverty Absent: William Thew, Sean Turner, Josh Furgeson

Guests: Marcia Patrick, Richard Stewart

Barry Kidder called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm din made a motion to accept
the minutes of the August 16, 2023 Planning Boar itten. Seconded by Shane
Slyton. Carried: Burdin, aye; Fodge, aye; Kidd ' : on, aye. Because
William Thew was not present, the minutes hg meeting were not
presented to the board for approval. '
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Discussion followed about'the community park, including concerns about the safety of the
swing set and the substrate under the swings. The Village of Avoca has a building at their park
which can be used as a concession stand, and it is mostly used during events (chicken bbq, car
shows, etc). There is no public water at the community park in Howard, and there might not be
enough room for a well and septic. The picnic tables need repair. If a monument is placed at
the park, funding could be available from the NYS Office of Parks, Recreation, and Historic
Preservation.




To generate ideas from the public, the Planning Board could host a public comment meeting.

Residents could be notified about the website through a mailing to every property owner on

the assessment roll, and a survey could be included in the mailing and posted on the website.

Planning Board members will draft survey questions for the next Planning Board meeting. A
mailing might cost $700.00 - $800.00. Jim Fodge made a motion to ask the Town Board for
approval of a mailing. The motion was seconded by Andrew Burdin. Carried: Burdin, aye;
Fodge, aye; Kidder, aye; Phenes, aye; Slayton, aye. '

The next Planning board meeting will be held on November 15, 2023.

Barry Kidder made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:5
Carried: Burdin, aye; Fodge, aye; Kidder, aye; Phenes, ay




